
IN MEMORY OF KEVIN MC CARTHY 

SEPTEMBER 12, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kevin was at STAR member for 15 years 
and a Board of Advisor the whole time. He 
attended all our shows and passed out 
toys every year at our toy drive. He was our 
parts man and drove drivers to local part 
stores when we at the track to get their 
cars running. He guided many new drivers 
on their first experience driving in STAR. He 
was our unique uncle at STAR, that might 
have drove some of us crazy as family does 

but was always missed when he didn’t come to the track. He was 
one of our cooks for our annual picnic and we will miss him greatly 
at our events. 


